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Minutes of the March 13, 2019 Meeting  

The March meeting of Chapter 59 of the Society of Broadcast Engineers
was held March  13, 2019 at Zarda  Barbeque  11931 West 87th Street;
Lenexa, Kansas.  There were 12 in attendance.  Michael Rogers, chapter
chairman, was in charge.

Rogers opened the business meeting at 12:18PM.  He asked 
secretary/treasurer Ben Weiss to read the minutes of the February 
meeting.  The motion to accept the minutes was by Robbin Cross and the
second by John Beck.  The motion passed.  

Ron Rockrohr, certification chairman, indicated that the next local 
exams will be given June 7-17 and the deadline to sign up is April 
19th.

Kirk Chestnut, KC Metro EAS chairman, he would like some feedback on 
the recent tornado drill and how the stations received and 
retransmitted it.  There was some discussion.

Mike related that the June meeting would be presented by Orban and 
consist of a web discussion similar to what we have had in the past.  
He asked if Entercom would be able to accommodate the meeting in their
conference room.  Kirk will look into this possibility.

Chriss Scherer brought us up to date on National SBE information 
telling us that the SBE Membership Drive started March 1 and ends May 
31. The theme is Invest in Yourself, Invest in Your Future: Join the 
SBE. Recruit a new member during the drive, and you're entered in a 
drawing for prizes, including a trip to the SBE National Meeting in 
Madison, WI, in October, or many different donated door prizes.  
You'll also get $5 off your 2020 dues for each new member, up to $25.

If you are going to the NAB Show be sure to attend the SBE Membership 
Meeting and Reception on Tuesday, 5 and 6 p.m.

The motion to adjourn was by Steve Hendrix and the second by Robin 
Cross. 

Bear Poth of Lumen Serve presented the program that helped illuminate 
some of the new lighting requirements in recent FAA regulation 
changes.

Submitted by:
Ben Weiss
Secretary/Treasurer
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